
Judge Howard Recognized by Reno City Council 

The Reno City Council recognized May as National Drug Court 
Month through a proclamation.  Special recognition was given to Judge 
Kenneth Howard for his unyielding dedication to the Fresh Start 
Therapeutic Court which he has operated for more than 15 years. It is 
estimated that drug courts save an average of $13,000 per criminal 
defendant. During his tenure, Judge Howard has saved the City of Reno 
more than $4 million in costs associated with alcohol and drug related 
crimes, arrests and incarceration.   
 

Councilman Oscar Delgado presented the proclamation to Judge 
Howard who was joined by his family for this honor.  Congratulations to 
Judge Howard, his drug court team and Reno Municipal Court as a 
whole, for their continuous support of this important program.   
 
 

Judge Kenneth Howard is pictured with his family and Councilman Oscar Delgado 


